
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Merry Celeste 
Division Director   

Purchasing and Risk Management 

PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO: 
400 South Ft. Harrison, Sixth Floor 

Clearwater, Florida 33756 
Phone:  (727) 464-3311 

FAX:  (727) 464-3925 
Website: www.pinellascounty.org/purchase 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
DATE: December 7, 2021 
 
TO:   ALL INTERESTED FIRMS 
 
INVITATION TO BID: Backflow Prevention Assemblies, Devices and Parts 
 
BID NUMBER: 22-0100 -B-BW 
 
BID SUBMITTAL IS DUE: January 6, 2022  @  3:00 PM EST 
 January 20, 2022  @  3:00 PM EST  

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
ADVISORIES: 
The Bid Submittal Due Date has been changed from January 6, 2022 to January 20, 2022 at 3:00 
P.M. EST. 
 
The Deadline for Written Questions has been changed from December 30, 2021 to January 13, 2022 
at 3:00 P.M. EST. 
 
 
All other specifications, terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
Please remember to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum under Addendum No. 1 and return with completed 
bid. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
  

Merry Celeste 
Division Director of Purchasing 

 

http://www.pinellascounty.org/purchase

